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NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION 
 

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) 
Order 2015 

 

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 15 
 

REF: FUL/2023/0005 
 

Parish 
Beeston Regis / Beckham East & West 

Applicant 
Director of Highways, Transport & Waste 

Site: 
Land off Holt Road, Sheringham, NR26 8TW 
Grid Ref: 616300 341019 

Proposal: 
Creation of a new recycling centre (RC) to 
deal with household waste and small 
amounts of trade 
waste. RC includes creation of a concrete 
pad and erection of new staff welfare office 
and reuse 
shop (with photovoltaic panels) for onsite 
sale of items suitable for reuse and ancillary 
small-scale sale of non-recycled items 
(Christmas trees, logs, compost bins and 
green waste 
sacks). Creation of a new access onto the 
A148 Holt Road with the closure of the 
eastern end of the 
existing Holt Road and reinstatement to 
highway verge. 

 
A planning application for the above proposal has been made to Norfolk County 
Council.   
 

You will find full submission documentation of the above planning application on our 
web page http://eplanning.norfolk.gov.uk/ Please use the reference number 
FUL/2023/0005 for your search. Although the County Council no longer holds a 
paper copy of the application, an electronic version can be viewed online at the 
Council’s offices (County Hall, Norwich). If you wish to do so please email 
mawp@norfolk.gov.uk or phone 0344 800 8020 to arrange an appointment. 
Alternatively you are also able to view a copy at your District or Borough Council 
office, or use your local library to view the application online, should you not be able 
to visit County Hall. 
 

You may comment on the application by either: 
1. Accessing http://eplanning.norfolk.gov.uk/ and following the online instructions; 
2. Writing to Planning Services, Department of Community and Environmental 

Services, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2SG; 
3. Emailing your comments to mawp@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

Your comments must be received within 21 days (excluding public holidays) of the 
date of this notice in order to be considered.   The application will either be 
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determined under delegated powers or by the Planning (Regulatory) Committee. 
Members of the public can, by prior arrangement, speak at meetings of the Planning 
(Regulatory) Committee. Please contact Planning Services for further details. Please 
quote reference number FUL/2023/0005 on all correspondence.  Any 
correspondence received will be retained on a file and will be open to public 
inspection if requested. 
 
 Nick Johnson 
 On behalf of Executive Director of Community and 

Environmental Services 
 Norfolk County Council 

 


